

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Tuesday 25th February 2020

Holly Base Visit Creature Teacher visit

Dear Parents/Carers,

This half term our enquiry question in Holly Base is 'How do we understand each other?'. As part of this learning journey we are studying animals including humans in science. In geography, we are learning about the different continents with a particular focus on Australia.

Linking with our project learning, we have arranged for the Creature Teachers to visit Holly Base on Thursday 12th March. This will provide the children with a valuable 'hands on' experience with a variety of different animals.

There will be a voluntary contribution of £3.70 per child for this visit. Please note that if we do not receive enough funds the experience will, unfortunately, have to be cancelled. The school office is now cashless so we require payment for the visit to be made using www.scopay.com/bearwood-poole. Please contact the school office if you require any help with online payments.

Please ensure that the attached slip is returned to your child's class teacher detailing any animal related allergies or severe phobias and that the payment is made by Thursday 5th March 2020.

Yours sincerely



Mrs Goodfellow















Holly Base Creature Teacher visit on Thursday 12th March 2020

I give permission for my childvisit.	to take part in the Creature Teache
I have paid the £3.70 contribution on SCOPAY. My child has the following animal related allergies and/or phobias your child:	
Signed (Pa	rent/Guardian)
Please return to your child's class teacher by Thursday 5 th March 2020.	













